

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

Tuesday 11th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 31st October we will be holding a Halloween Disco for the children, this has been held in previous years, before Covid, and is always enjoyed by the children. The Disco will be held in the school hall and start at 5.30pm concluding at 7pm. Fancy dress is encouraged but optional, if attending in Fancy Dress please ensure that it is suitable for some of our younger pupils.

The cost will be £2.50 per child and a hot dog and drink will be provided.

Please complete the slip below and return to school with the £2.50 per child before Friday 21st October to ensure that we can purchase the required amount of food. Please indicate if you require a vegetarian hotdog for your child.

Thank you.
Kind regards,
Jemma Reeder
Assistant Principal
Please return to school office by Friday 21st Octob
Please tick as appropria
My child/ren will / will not be attending the
Halloween Disco on Monday 31 st October.
I enclose £
I require a vegetarian hot dog
will collect my child/ren at 7pm after the Disco.
Signed Date
Print Name